
Dear PastSupporter,

Peace be with you. 

April 7, 2020 

On behalf of our clients, employees, volunteers, and Board of Directors of Catholic Social Services of Southern Nebraska we want 

you to know we are thinking of, praying for, and in support of you all during this time of personal and economic uncertainty. 

We know the COVID-19 pandemic is placing a weight of anxiety and stress on you and your families, your businesses and your 

employees, your customers, and your communities at this time. We certainly know the stress and reality that you face as well. With 

personal and economic uncertainty staring us squarely in the face we just do not know what the future may hold for ourselves or the 

clients we serve at Catholic Social Services of Southern Nebraska. Please join us in praying for them as we pray for all of you and your 

customers, employees and families during this time that calls for calm, resilience, perseverance, leadership, strength, and---most 

importantly---faith. 

We want to thank you for your support of Catholic Social Services of Southern Nebraska and we want you to know of our deep 

appreciation and fervent prayers for you at this time. You all have supported us in the past and we want to do our best to support 

you. We know that your businesses are backbones and pillars in your communities, our state and region, and our country. We know 

the sacrifices you make to support your customers, employees, communities, and families. It is in this light we are going to place 

your businesses on our COVID-19 update on our website asking our stakeholders to support you during these tough and 

unprecedented economic times. The link can be found here: cssisus.org/covid19 

We know this is little but it is justified and we wish we could do more for you. This is where we believe our Almighty God will suffice 

with our daily prayers for everyone affected by COVID-19. 

Thank you for your partnership in helping us bring Hope in.the Good Life. May we find peace in our Hope. And May God continue to 

bless and be with you all. 

Cheers, 

Rev. Justin Fulton 

Executive Director, Catholic Social Services of Southern Nebraska 
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